
 
From: SANFORD FARRIER <s.farrier@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 8:24 PM 
To: Planning Director <PlanningDirector@townofnewbury.org> 
Subject: Support for Wiffletree Works application 
 

October 9, 2024  
Planning Board - Town of Newbury  
12 Kent St  
Newbury, MA 01922  
   
Dear Planning Board Members,  
   
I am writing in support of the Wiffletree Works application. As a former Newburyport 
resident who continues to be active in the local arts and theater communities, I'm 
confident that Wiffletree Works' parking and traffic flow plan is more than sufficient to 
accommodate the intended use of the property. Furthermore, I believe the entire 
community will benefit from the arts and education Wiffletree Works strives to provide 
and promote.   
   
   
The blend of art, history, nature, and farming that Wiffletree Works will offer is truly one-
of-a-kind. I believe their success will enhance the lives of everyone involved. I hope you 
will support this initiative and help it flourish. Your endorsement of Wiffletree Works' 
application will help to add a highly respected asset to the region in general and to the 
town of Newbury in particular.  
   
Best regards,  
Sanford Farrier  
3 Coach Road  
Exeter, NH. 03833  
 


